July 1, 1954 Letter, Yu Chang Jun to Major Ungerleider

Citation:

"Letter, Yu Chang Jun to Major Ungerleider", July 1, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-080, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122765

Summary:

Request that Edward C. Dugan be granted the privileges of using the postal system and the post exchange of the United States Army.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

July 1, 1954

Dear Major Ungerleider:

Mr. Edward C. Dugan has been employed to advise the Office of General Affairs of the Government of the Republic of Korea on matters relating to hotel management. Mr. Dugan arrived in Korea on June 26, 1954, and is living at the Bando Hotel in Secul.

The Government would like to ask if arrangements could be made to grant Mr. Dugan the privilege of using the services of the postal system and the post exchange of the United States Army.

Any such courtesies which are extended to Mr. Dugan during the period of his employment in Korea will be very much appreciated.

Very sincerely yours,

Yu, Chang Jum Office of the President

Major Alvin D. Ungerleider Special Assistant to the Army Commander Headquarters Eighth United States Army Yong San